
Message from our Chairperson: 
 Dear Parents and Carers 

Hello! Welcome to the Christmas edition of our Newsletter!  

Firstly I would like to thank everyone who came to our Halloween party. It 
was a great success and we raised over £200. As a registered charity I cannot 
stress enough how important these fundraisers are for the day-to-day running 
of the pre school and all the resources the children use in daily activities and 
so we really do appreciate your support.  

We also have two fantastic events coming up in December: The Christmas 
Wreath Making workshop and The Christmas Market. Please find all the 
details in the newsletter and we hope you can make it.  

It is also an exciting time for the pre-school as we have officially enrolled on 
the Curiosity Approach accreditation, which should take roughly 1year to 
achieve. We have lots of new and exciting ideas to implement and new 
resources to introduce. Please keep on eye on Tapestry for a list of items we 
are looking for….particularly lamps and plants if anyone has any !            
  Make sure you have a look on www.curiosityapproach.com to 
see what exciting journey the pre-school has embarked on! 

PARENTS EVENING 
Parents evening will be held on Wednesday 4th December. Please speak 
to your child’s key person to arrange a time.    

UNIFORM AND BOOK BAG 
Yelvertoft Pre-School Uniform items available:

Polo Shirt - £7
Sweatshirt - £10

Also available, a very useful Yelvertoft Pre-School Book 
Bag for £5.
Please ask a member of staff for a ‘Uniform Order Form’.
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SOCIAL MEDIA 
Come find us on 

Facebook or 
Instagram, and 

leave us a 
recommendation 

 GATE         
Could we please 
ensure the gate 
located at the 

entrance to the 
village hall is closed 

after use. 

WINTER CLOTHES 
Could we please 
ask that Children 
wear appropriate 
winter clothing. 

Including Wellies 
and Waterproofs.

http://www.curiosityapproach.com
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USEFUL INFORMATION

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Wednesday 4th December  
Parents Evening 

Saturday 7th December 
Christmas Wreath Making 

10am - 12pm @ Yelvertoft Village Hall 

Sunday 8th December 
Christmas Market 

1pm - 3pm @ Yelvertoft Village Hall 

Friday 20th December 
Term Ends 

Monday 6th January 
Term Starts 

OPENING TIMES: 
Monday:  9am - 3pm 
Tuesday: 9am - 3pm 
Wednesday: 9am - 3pm 
Thursday: 9am - 3pm 
Friday: 9am - 3pm

KEY STAFF CONTACTS: 

Supervisor:  Tracy Starkey 
Number:  07874661813  
E-mail:   info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk 

Business Manager: Jane Frodsham 
Number:  07919303780 
E-mail:   info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk

COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 

Chairperson:  Sophie Webb 
Number:  07828310782 
E-mail:   sophiewebb7@hotmail.com 

Vice Chairperson: Christine Newhouse 
Number:  07834346967 
E-mail:   christine.newhouse@gmail.com 

Treasurer:  Louise Somers 
Number:   
E-mail:   clmsomers@hotmail.com 

Secretary:  Abi Dennison 
Number:  07739316696 
E-mail:   abi.dennison3@gmail.com 

Committee Member: Danielle Acton 
Number:   
E-mail:    danielle.acton@yahoo.com 

Committee Member: Milly Fyfe 
Number:  07752989544 
E-mail:    millyfyfe@hotmail.com

YELVERTOFT PRE-SCHOOL 
ADDRESS 
The Village Hall 
Lilbourne Road 
Yelvertoft 
Northampton 
NN6 6LJ 
Tel: 07874661813

                      

Poorly Children 
May we remind parents to observe the 48 hour 
incubation period for any bout of sickness and/or 
diarrhoea your child may have. The 48 hours starts 
after the symptoms have cleared.
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